
 

Collaborating on improvements in our industry 

 

Solstad Offshore and Sea1 Offshore are committed to human rights in our supply 
chain. We regularly audit shipyards, including assessing human rights and working 
conditions.   

We have mutually agreed to share audit findings related to human rights and 
Transparency Act, to promote transparency and positive change in our industry. 
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